
 

 

LIBBERTON PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Monday 6th October 2025 

3pm - 4pm 

We would like to invite you and your children to come 

along to Libberton Primary School for a stay ’n’ play 

date!  We wanted to invite all our current families as 

well as others in the area who don’t currently attend 

the school!  This is an excellent opportunity for all the 

children to have fun and get to know one another!  

There will be tea and coffee available so that the 

adults can chat and make some new friends too! 

We would love to see you!   

 


